

Dear Parents/carers,

We are waiting to hear from Ghyll Head with confirmation of this year's trip for our Year 5 and 6 children.

We advise that you delay any further payments until we have confirmation that the trip will go ahead. If the trip does go ahead, please be aware that all monies will be due by a given payment date.

Any payments that have been made will be refunded in full if the trip does not go ahead.

As soon as we hear from Ghyll Head we will let you know.

Thank you for your understanding in these uncertain times.

Kind regards

Mr Wayne Cunningham







